
PUBLIC MEETINGS ANNOUNCEMENT 
FOR COUNCIL DISTRICT THREE 

RESIDENTS 
 

Councilman Chandler Loupe has invited 
representatives from Pinnacle Entertainment to attend 
two public meetings to present their proposed rezoning 

plans to all interested residents prior to being 
presented to the City of Baton Rouge Planning 

Commission.  Residents will have the opportunity to ask 
questions and voice concerns regarding the project. 

 
 

1st meeting:  7:00 pm, Thursday, April 23, 
2009 

 
2nd meeting:  7:00 pm, Tuesday, May 5, 2009 

 
 

Both meetings will be held at the Bluebonnet Library 
located at 9200 Bluebonnet Boulevard.  Mark your 

calendars and make plans to attend either of these two 
meetings.  Please share this information with your 

neighbors.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Council 
District 3 Office at 389-5162 or e-mail council-dist3@brgov.com 


